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Effective July 1, 2019 the quarterly membership dues will increase to $190. Due to numerous items including an 
increase in Rotary International and District dues, our weekly meeting expense, general overhead and operating expense we 
have to increase our dues by $5.00 per month. This keeps us in line or below many other clubs in our area. 

 

Effective Immediately our new member drive is taking place. Bring any potential new member to the meeting and their first 
three lunches are free. 

 

Even though we have reached the end of the year it is not too late to make your Annual Pledge and Donation to support 
our Local and International Foundation. Pledge sheets are available at the weekly meeting or by request online. 

The weekly meeting of the Rotary Club of Pensacola 
was held at New World Landing on a sunny Tuesday, 
June 11, 2019.   Members and guests received a warm 
welcome at the door from Frank Beall and Bobby Behr. 
Judy Bense and Bo Carter did a great job on ticket 
sales. The jackpot was won by Brian Masterson.   
President Betty Roberts called the meeting to order 
and led us in the Four Way Test and in an inspiring 
prayer and the pledge of allegiance to the flag.  
Pueschel Schneier provided sunshine and humor, 
introduced guests of Rotarians and visiting Rotarians 
and two military guests.   Birthday greetings went out 
to Jerry Kindle and President elect John Trawick who is 
travelling in Germany after attending the International 
Conference in Hamburg.  President Betty announced 
the call for completing nominations for the Sandra and 
Grover Robinson awards. The installation of Innes 
Richards as District Governor is set for Tuesday, June 
18 at noon at the Pensacola Yacht Club.  Installation 
and change of board for the Rotary Club of Pensacola 
will be Wednesday, June 19, 2019 at the Pensacola 
Yacht Club at 5:30.  President Betty took the podium to 
end her year as President and provided a thorough 
summary of the year’s accomplishments and 
highlights.  Some highlighted areas included the 
addition of 11 great new members, the granting of 

$15K through Community Grants process, donation of 
$10K for Hurricane Michael relief, $10K District Grant 
for Studer Foundation Children’s Hospital, inception 
and continuation of Rotaract at UWF and PSC and a 
very successful RYLA camp in April, 2019. President 
Betty Roberts, District Governor Elect Innes Richards, 
President Elect John Trawick, District Governor John 
Medina and club members Ted and Kathy Brown 
attended the Annual Conference of International 
Rotary in Hamburg Germany. President reported on 
the impressive meetings and sessions during the 
conference which was attended by 26,000 Rotarians 
from 120 countries and included world class speakers.  
President Betty ended by allowing Sally Fox to discuss 
the newly created emergency preparedness and 
response plan which she has been primarily 
responsible for developing with the assistance of Jerry 
Kindle.  The plan is a document that will be used to 
assist the club during future disasters including but not 
limited to the likes of Hurricane Michael.  President 
Betty thanked all who served with her this year and all 
who helped to make this meeting and all meetings this 
year such a great success.  The meeting was adjourned 



President Betty Roberts  
Past President Paul Tobin 
President Elect John Trawick 
Secretary Claudia Simmons 
Treasurer C. Ray Jones 
Sergeant At Arms Tim Kane 
Historian John Appleyard 
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Five Flags New World Landing Mon. 12:15 pm 

Gulf Breeze Legends Restaurant Tues.   7:00 am 

 Andrews Institute 

Milton Red Barn on Hwy. 90 Tues. 12:00 pm 

Seville Seville Quarter Tues.   4:15 pm 

Perdido 13660 Innerarity Point Road Wed.   7:45 am 

Cantonment Scenic Hills Country Club Wed. 12:15 pm 

Cordova Gulf Coast Kid’s House Thur.    7:00 am 

Pace Stonebrook Village Thur.   7:00 am  

Suburban West  Pensacola Yacht Club Thur. 12:00 pm 

Navarre  The Tuscan Grill Thur. 12:00 pm 

 Hidden Creek Golf Course - Check navarrerotary.org  

Pensacola North Asbury Place Friday 12:00 pm 
 Cokesbury Methodist 
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HAPPY BIRTHDAY 

Birthdays for the week of   

June 19th through June 25th 

Terry Terrell - June 21 - born in Seattle, WA, in Rotary 20 years 

Jack Mobley - June 22 - born in Thomasville, GA, in Rotary 24 years 

June 25 
Prayer/Pledge - Charles Kahn Sunshine - Rick Fountain 
July 09 
Prayer/Pledge - Leslie Halsall Sunshine - Scott Grissett 

June 25 
Greeters - Alexis Bolin and George Biggs 
Ticket Sales - Vicki Campbell 
July 9 
Greeters - John Clark and Ted Brown 

Ticket Sales - Frances Cutshaw and David DelGallo  

June 

25 - Carol Whitcomb Powell, Hearing loss and the relationship with   
        dementia 

June - Rotary Fellowships Month 

25 - Noon Regular Meeting 
July - Rotary Fellowships Month 

  9 - Noon Regular Meeting 

16 - Noon Regular Meeting 


